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Oregon has a voting system that WORKS for Oregonians. There's a whole lot of talk 

about government efficiency right now. Completely upending a voting system that is 

working just fine seems like a massive waste of resources. Why spend time and 

money doing something that makes civic engagement less accessible for 

Oregonians? Voting is a RIGHT, not a privilege. People with disabilities deserve to 

vote. People who can't get the time off work on election day deserve to vote. We are 

Oregonians and we do things our way. Don't cave to pressure from a president who 

has no idea who we are, how we live, and how we do things in Oregon. 


